

MCS MULTI CLASS REUNION 2023

Although there were rumbles of thunder and passing rain showers, it didn't damper the 2023 Morris Central School Multi Class Reunion! It was another successful reunion with attendees from the classes of 1962 through 2012! The delicious buffet was provided by Tuller's Catering and live music was performed by the band "Off the Record". There was a 50/50 raffle, and a raffle for the chance to win a pair of MCS themed Adirondack chairs, amazingly handcrafted by alumnus Mark Balbuena '79. Prizes were awarded to Meredith Shields '83 for 1st registered, Brian Bronson '77 for farthest traveled – California, and the Class of 1963 enjoyed a champagne toast for the class with the most attending. Attendees enjoyed good food, music, sharing memories, browsing yearbooks, and taking pictures in the photo booth area. There was also a moment of silence with an eternal flame memorial, singing of the Alma Mater, and a group photo. Proceeds from this event have provided two scholarships to MCS graduates for three years in a row.

If you have a milestone reunion coming up (1964, 1969, 1974, 1979, 1984, 1989, 1994, 1999, 2004, 2009), please consider having it at the Morris Central School Multi Class Reunion event! We do all the planning for you...food, music, set up, and clean up. Contact and gather your classmates and enjoy this great time together!!!

Save the Date for next year, August 10, 2024, and plan to join us! Remember, you don't need to have graduated from Morris Central School; it is for all who attended MCS at some point during their school years. Teachers and staff are also welcome to attend!

We need your continued attendance and support! Thank you from all of us on the committee for making it another successful event!

